
From: Ron Moorse
To: Chris LeClair
Subject: RE: 3364 Pennington
Date: Tuesday, January 2, 2018 8:23:29 AM

Chris,
The Council is going to discuss this at a work session in January or February.
Ron
 

From: Chris LeClair [mailto:Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 8:14 AM
To: Ron Moorse <rmoorse@ci.afton.mn.us>
Subject: 3364 Pennington
 
Hey Ron:
 
Just circling back with you about 3364 Pennington.  We have a non-compliant system, and you said
they might be getting hooked up to the new collector system.  Any update on that?
 
Thanks, Chris
 

Christopher W. LeClair, R.E.H.S.
Sr. Environmental Specialist
Washington County Department of
Public Health & Environment
651.430.4052 (office)
651.253.4843 (mobile)
Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us
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